Information Notice
Swimsuits Rules 2011

Until end of year 2010, in swimming pool, only the old generation suits are allowed. In
order to prevent misunderstandings, all suits using neoprene, plastic rubber or any other
material are considered as new generation.

The CMAS commission of finswimming at its meeting of May 15th, 2010 proposed to
the BOD to modify rules CMAS of suits and asked to produce specific material for the
finswimming (contract with companies) and with the logo of the CMAS because the
commission can’t accept to follow rules FINA and to see swimmers in championships
CMAS carrying suits with logo FINA.

During the meeting of the BOD of the February 18th and 19th 2011, the work group
made composed of the Vice President, Ivan Nyiri, the General Secretary, Alessandro
Zerbi, Mr. Ilias Xiarchos and Mrs. Natalia Grechikhina decided to evaluate, to study in
detail the commercial proposition of the different companies before the BOD votes a
definite decision at one subsequent meeting.

Until new order, the rules will be the same that in 2010,
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